

May Independent School District

Together we can accomplish great things!

Nick Heupel Superintendent

Chad Dail HS Principal November 10, 2022

Dear May Elementary Families,

Allison Williams

Elementary Principal May Elementary continually evaluates our practices to be responsive to student needs during each school year. This year, we have experienced a decrease in our third grade class size, and an increase in our fifth grade class size. From our observations, we have concluded that the best way to respond to current needs is to adjust our master schedule.

School Board Members

Jeff Phillips President

Mark Hanson Vice President

Bo E. Allen Secretary

Ben McInnis Board Member

Teri Murphree *Board Member*

Chuck Woods *Board Member*

Josh King Board Member Beginning Monday, November 28, 2022, our elementary schedule will change to accommodate two fifth grade classes. This will allow for a lower student-teacher ratio, which will increase student progress as all students gain more access to their teachers.

Our two third classes will merge into one class, since it is not as large as we anticipated when the master schedule was finalized over the summer. The increased class size will accommodate best practices such as cooperative groups and student-to-student purposeful talk that are proven to increase student engagement.

Additionally, to accommodate the above changes, Mrs. Barrera will take over fourth grade math and third grade science. Mrs. Parmer will teach fifth and sixth grade Social Studies.

We are very blessed with a staff who is capable and willing to do what is best for our students at all times. We look forward to the positive impact these changes will have on our students!

Sincerely,

Allison Williams

May Elementary Principal

254-259-3711